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DDC March 2025 Survey and Federal Updates 
March 28, 2025 

Hello everyone, we hope you are all doing well.  

I’m writing about two items: 

 Please see below for a survey that we helped to create as the National 

Association for Councils on Developmental Disabilities (NACDD) considers future 

conference planning. We would love your input by end of day on Monday. Thanks 

in advanced!  

 Also, I am developing a monthly update to get out to you all next week, but want 

to send a quick message about the news that came out today regarding the 

Health and Human Services, Administration on Community Living. This is the part 

of the federal government that several laws and services for people with 

disabilities are monitored from, including the DD councils across our country. 

Here is a link to read more about what the NACDD is saying regarding this recent 

decision: “We Will Not Go Back”: Defending ACL and the Future of Community 

Living – NACDD. I will share more next week.  

I’m happy to connect one-on-one in the meantime so please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you and take good care everyone.  

Brandi Monts 

Executive Director/ Pronouns: She, Her 
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